
Happy Holidays from the VFW

It’s imperative that we remember the thousands
deployed in defense of our great nation

Dec 20, 2019

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – The Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) wishes our service members,
veterans, military families, and friends a wonderful holiday season and a happy new year.

While most of us will spend this time with our families and friends, it’s imperative that we
remember the thousands of soldiers, sailors, airmen, Marines, and Coast Guardsmen
deployed in defense of our great nation. Without their courage, dedication and sacrifice, we
would not be able to enjoy the riches that this holiday time brings. 

From the VFW family to yours, may you have a safe and festive holiday season.
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